DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
- KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO :  All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office, Regional Offices and Bureaus
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Organizational Transformation and Human Resources
SUBJECT : SUPPORT FOR THE PHILIPPINE’S HOSTING OF THE
22ND ASTAN KARATE YOUTH CHAMPIONSHIPS ON
22 TO 25 AUGUST 2024
DATE: :  JULY 26, 2024

This is in line with the issuance of Memorandum Circular No. 55 by the Office
of the President regarding the country’s hosting of the 22nd Asian Karate Youth
Championships. :

The Philippines, through the Philippine Sports Commission, in partnership
with the Karate Pilipinas Sports Federation, Inc., will host the 22nd Asjan Karate
Federation Cadets, Juniors, and U21 Championships. The Asian Karate Federation
Championship is a highly anticipated tournament of Karate in Asia that will bring
together the best young karate athletes from 38 different countries around the world.

As such, all employees of the Department, Regional Offices, and Bureaus are
hereby encouraged to extend their full support and cooperation to the country’s

hosting of the said event that will be held on August 22-25, 2024, at the Philsports
Multi-purpose Arena, Pasig City. e
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